
 On behalf of the NFKPC Officers and Board members , we 
would like to wish everyone a Wonderful Holiday Season. This has 
been a busy year and now it is time to sit back and celebrate. 

 We need to wake up from our mid winter slumber. Unlike 
our finned friends, who have just settled down for their long win-
ter’s nap. We need to get some Holiday Cheer. We will have our 
Christmas Party December 14th, the night of our normal meeting. 
We will partake in the festivities starting at 6:30 at Danny’s South 
on Abbott Road and Route 20A in Orchard Park. This is a time to 
enjoy the Holidays with friends. I look forward to seeing everyone 
that has bought his or her tickets for an evening of fun. 

 As we come to this Holiday Season and the end of 2012, I 
want to thank all the Officers and Board members for their help 
this year. To all the members who volunteered to clean a pond or 
man a booth, I thank you. We will be having Elections in January. 
All Officer positions and two Board seats are open. Again please 
consider offering a little time. Thanks to those who have offered to 
run for office and board positions.  I have met so many interesting 
people and have learned so much. It is time for another person to 
share in this great experience. Let 2013 be a new 
year with great new ideas.  

Yours in ponding, 

Chris 
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December 2012 
Christmas is doing a little something extra for 
someone.--Charles Schulz 

Sunshine 

 

If you are aware of a member 

experiencing a “ Life Event” in 

their family such as weddings, 

birth announcements, illness, 

surgery or death, please contact 

Lorri Porter at 694-6652 



Niagara Frontier Koi & Pond Club 

Information Survey Sheet 

To be used for the planning of future lectures and presentations 

 

Do you view your pond as a water garden or fish pond? _________________________________ 

Approximate size? ______________________________________________________________ 

If you have a water garden briefly describe? __________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

What type of fish do you have?  Koi__________ Goldfish_____________ Other _____________ 

Do you leave your fish out all winter? _______________________________________________ 

What type of filtration to you have___________________________________________________ 

Do you use a UV light? _________________________________________________________ 

What topics or programs would you like to see in the future?  

 Koi identification Koi Health Water Plants Native Plants Landscaping 

Nature Photography Pond Construction Bonsai Filtration  Bog Garden  

Container Garden Water Feature Stream Garden  Waterfall Construction 

Other suggestions: __________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Would you be willing to do a presentation or know of someone you would recommend? 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 



If you would like to bring refreshments to a meeting, you will be reimbursed for 

expenses for up to $45.00 (receipts must be turned into Nancy) 

General info: 8-9 bottles of pop, some diet 

Any refreshments or snacks of your choice: Cheese & Crackers, veggies, fruit, 

chips, dip, pepperoni, salad, jello, cookies, cake, brownies, etc. 

We do not have use of any kitchen supplies, so you may need to bring serving 

utensils, trays, bowls, baskets, knives, or whatever is needed to serve your type 

of refreshments 

The club will provide: Coffee, hot cups, creamer, sugar, small plates, paper cups, 

plastic silverware, napkins 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer please contact Barbara We-

ber 688-7924 

Refreshments for 2013 
Jan.:  Potluck 

Feb.:   

Mar.: 

Apr.:  

May:  

June: 

July:  

Aug.: 

Sep.: 

Oct.: 

Nov.:  

Next Board of 

Directors Meeting 

7:30 PM  

December 27th 

At the home of 

Ann Marshall 

346 Desmond Dr. 

Tonawanda, NY 14150 

All members are welcome to 

attend   RSVP to 873-1074 
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If meetings need to be cancelled due to bad weather 

they will be listed on channel 2 and 4. 

Please see 

Barb Weber 

to sign up for 

a month. 



NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

404 Elmwood Ave. 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

TO: 

February 17: Tropical Fish Auction done by Tropical fish Club of Erie County 

February 24: Project Wild at Leonard Post in Cheektowaga 9-3pm. We will need volunteers to promote the club. 

 

 

NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

UP-COMING EVENTS IN WESTERN NEW YORK 

THE NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB MEETS THE SECOND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH @ 7pm 

THE ZION UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST, 15 KOENIG CIRCLE, TONANANDA, NY 14150 

ALSO VISIT US ONLINE AT www.nfkpc.org 


